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Prime Minister 


CHARLIE MORRISON

I had a talk to Peter last evening.

Charlie is, of course, one of the signatories to the letter

dated 25th November.

Charlie said to Peter that he, Charlie, is "hated by Number Ten"

Apparently Charlie is expressing this view in the House as well.

These allegations (which apparently include me as well as you)

are wholly without foundation. You will be seeing Charlie

with the Executive of the 1922 on Wednesday. Although we cannot

ask Sara to a meal, I have asked Sue Goodchild to put Charlie

on the Number Ten guest list.

27.11.81 IAN GOW
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14th December 1981

This is lust a line to confirm that the
Prime Minister is looking forward to
seeing you at her room at the House on
Tuesday, 2nd December at 3.30 p.m.

IAN GOW

The Hon Charles Morrison MP


